LOUISIANA STATE UNIVERSITY PRESS  Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70803

September 13, 1979

Ms. Louise Kertesz
30065 Astor Drive
Farmington Hills, MI 48024

Dear Ms. Kertesz:

Thank you for your September 3 letter to Susan Highleyman. Ms. Highleyman,
however, has recently resigned from the Press, so I am taking the liberty
of responding to your letter.

Yes, we will send a review copy of your published book to Thomas Lask at
the New York Times. We have sent him a fall catalog of our new books so
that he will know what we are publishing this season.

To date we have no response from Grace Schulman or Jane Cooper to indicate
that they are interested in seeing and commenting on your book. William
Meredith said that he was, unfortunately, over committed, and Denise
Levertov's secretary told us that Ms. Levertov was unable to undertake any
additional work at this time. We have the quote from Richard Eberhart, of
course, and we will use that.

We are all looking forward to the publication of your fine book.

Sincerely,

\\\

Robert T. Summer
Sales and Promotion Manager
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